
Parsons, Susan 

Subject: FW: traffic questions= March 16 Communication 

From: ALAN [mailto :alnrood@msn.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2016 3:04 PM 
To: Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: traffic questions= March 16 Communication 

Hi Susan, 

I live very close to Foster Blvd on 60th ave. There are two issues I wanted to ask about. Mainly I 
wanted to ask why changing the busiest road in this area from two lanes down to one lane, is even being 
considered. I would like to suggest that some kind of phone survey or some other way to find out what 
people in this area think of the idea might be done. I really don't think most people know anything about 
it, and that I am fairly sure that 90% of the area residents would not think it is a good idea. 

Secondly, a change in the traffic signal/cross walk signal at 62nd and Foster/Holgate was done a few 
years ago, and I wanted to explain what effect that has on traffic during the late afternoon outbound on 
Holgate. 

Thank you for helping to arrange this oppoutunity to address the city council. 

Alan Rood - 5036 SE 60th Ave. -- Ph 503 777 1968 
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Request of Alan Rood to address Council regarding lane changes at Foster and 60th 
and the traffic signal/crosswalk signal at 62nd and Foster/Holgate 

(Communication) 

MAR 16 2016 
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